
September 1, 2025 
 
Dear Community Partner,  
 
North Middlesex District Minor Hockey Association is hosting our Annual Online Auction and 
Silver Stick Tournaments. We hope you will be able to support us in these events. In previous 
years, we have had great success, and we hope this year will be even more successful. This is 
only accomplished with your support! 
 
With your donation, you will help our organization keep the cost for young players lower and 
have them out on the ice enjoying the game of hockey. All funds that are raised in the online 
auction go to the cost of ice rentals, equipment, and jerseys. 
 
We would be so grateful if you have an item that you think will help us to raise funds or 
contribute to the tournament packages given to players and coaches (e.g. snacks, drinks, gum, 
etc.). If you don’t have an item and would like to donate a gift card from your business or to 
donate funds so that we may purchase an item on your behalf, this would also be fantastic.  
 
We hope to have all donations collected for the Silver Stick Tournaments by October 18, 2025, 
and donations for the Online Auction by November 8, 2025, so that we can get ready for these 
events in advance! 
 
If you are able to donate, please email nmdmha@gmail.com with when the donation will be 
available and we will send a volunteer to pick up the donation. If you wish to mail a donation, 
please send it to: 
 
NMDMHA 
PO Box 2012 
Parkhill, ON 
NOM 2K0 
 
We want to thank you for your time and generosity towards our organization! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
North Middlesex District Minor Hockey Association 
Fundraising and Sponsorship Committees 


